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Adaress Reply to: Post Office Box 767 *

Chicago,-illinois 60690

. .

February 21, 1985

* 4

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Braidwood and Byron Stations i

Supplemental Response to Generic Letter
No. 83-28, " Required Actions Based on
Generic Implications of Salem ATWS Events"
Enclosure to February 15, 1985 letter
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455 and 456/457

Reference: G. L. Alexander to H. R. Denton letter
dated February 15, 1985

Dear Mr. Denton:

Reference (a) was tranmitted to you without the four
drawings referred to in the attachment of that letter. Enclosed are

| ten sets of the drawings for your use.

Respectfully,

-

G. L. Alexander.

encls.,

cc: J. G. Keppler - RIII
RIII Inspectors - BY/BW #'
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